
From: Dietz, Sidney
Sent: 1/7/2014 10:26:13 AM
To: Campbell, Michael (Michael.Campbell@cpuc.ca.gov)
Cc:
Bee:
Subject: RE: ORA holiday party

Silence is probably better. But I also don't think it's going to be resolved by silence.

---- Original Message-----
From: Campbell, Michael lmailto:Michael.Campbell@cpuc.ca.govl
Sent: Tuesday, January 07, 2014 9:29 AM
To: Dietz, Sidney
Subject: Re: ORA holiday party

Should I just reply: "no"

... Or not reply.

I'm leaning towards silence. Silence is better w crazy.
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